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Mr. Vice President,

My delegation welcomes the delegation of the Comoros and thanks it for
presenting its 4™ UPR report.

Recognizing the challenges posed by the multifaceted crises resulting from
the Covid-19 pandemic and natural disasters, we appreciate the Comoros’
cooperation with the UN human rights and UPR mechanisms. We appreciate the
measures taken for furthering the human rights agenda in the country.

In the spirit of constructive dialogue, Pakistan recommends the following:

- Strengthen programs to economically empower the youth in the
mainstream economy;

- Continue to allocate greater resources for poverty eradication; and
- Reinforce efforts for improvement of healthcare infrastructure.
We wish the Comoros a successful UPR. Thank you.



